Inaugural Meeting of Katoomba District Little Athletics Centre. Katoomba Primary School. Thursday 6th December, 1975.

The meeting opened at 8.p.m. with Mr. K. Sherlook in the chair. Present were Mr. Feter Shinnick N.S.W. Association Secretary Manager, members of the Steering Committee formed at the Public Meeting held in the Council Chambers on the evening of 26th November 1973 and interested members of the public.

There were no apologies.

- 2. Reporting on the results of the meetingand discussions held by the Steering Committee, Mr. Sherlock reported on encouraging response to the proposal to form a Little Athletics Centre in the Katoomba District. It was apparent that sufficient support and enthsiasm was in evidence to warrant the formation of a Centre, and accordingly the Steering Committee recommended that the first step, that of electing a committee, be taken. Mr. Sherlock then handed the meeting over to the N.S.W. Secretary Manager, Mr. Shinnick. Prior to the election of officers, Mr. Shinnick showed to the meeting a film showing the activities of Little Athletics as the new centre would typically be engaged in.
- Election of the committee, after the due nominations, seconding and voting resulted as follows:

Chairman:

Mr. K. Sherlock, (Nom. Mrs Swain, Sec. Mrs. Riley)

Secretary:

Mr. R. Ogilvie.

Treasurer:

Mrs. B. Swain.

Registrar:

Mrs. K. Sherlock.

Publicity Officer:

Mrs. V. Riley.

Track and Field Officer:

Mr. Wayne Harbutt.

Equipment Officer.

Mr. Col Blanchard.

Special Events:

Mr. Ron Shipley.

Coaching:

Mrs. V. Riley.

Official Organiser:

Mr. I. Skeen.

Recording and Ranking:

Mrs.D. Barlow.

Mr. Shinnick congratulated the newly-elected committee and wished the new centre every success.

4. Mr. Sherlock resumed the chair and the following business was put to the meeting and agreed to.

- (a) The centre was to be duly registered as Katoomba District Little Athletics Centre.
 - (b) The uniform was decided upon by the meeting as follows:

Pale blue Tee shirt navy blue shorts with Zinch (4.5cm) red stripe down the seams.

- (c) The first Athletic meeting to be held at Clairvaux oval on the 15th December at 9.a.m. Clairvaux having been made available by Mr. Moyle.
- (d) A preliminary committee meeting to be held at Mr. Sherlock's residence on the 15th December.
- (e) Mr. Shinnick handed over to Mr. Blanchard Necessary stationery and equipment for commencing the new centre.

Mr. Sherlock thanked Mr. Shinnick for his attendance and encouragement. The meeting closed at about 10.20.p.m.

Mr. Ogilvie

Mrs. Stubbs

Mrs. Swain

Mrs. Reilly

Mr. Sherlock.

Chairman